
Village of South Blooming Grove 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Rescheduled  

Date: Monday, November 27, 2023 
Time: 8:05 p.m. 

 
VILLAGE OF SOUTH BLOOMING GROVE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a Public Hearing has been rescheduled and will be 
held by the Village Board of Trustees of the Village of South Blooming Grove on Monday, 
November 27, 2023, at 8:05 p.m. at Village Hall located at State Route 208, Monroe, 
New York 10950, inviting public comments pursuant to Village Law § 22-2200(1) as to 
whether the Board of Trustees shall make a local improvement to expand sanitation 
services within the Village of South Blooming Grove and to provide for additional garbage 
and/or recycling collection pickup day per week.   
 

All persons interested in being heard are invited to attend and provide comments.  
Anyone wishing to supply written comments can do so by submitting the same at the time 
of the public hearing, or by mailing comments to Village Hall, P.O. Box 295, Blooming 
Grove, New York 10914, so as to be received by noon on the date of the Public Hearing. 

 
 The Village of South Blooming Grove will make every effort to assure that the 
Public Hearing is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Anyone requiring special 
assistance and/or reasonable accommodations should contact the Village Clerk. 
 
 

Dated:  November 13, 2023 
 

BY ORDER OF THE VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
VILLAGE OF SOUTH BLOOMING GROVE 


